BEREAVEMENT SERVICES UPDATE

November 2022



RECENT SUCCESSES

Plymouth's brand new crematorium has hit a significant construction milestone with the steel frame for the main building beginning to take shape.

Earlier this month, many tonnes of steel have arrived at the site off Merafield Road, on the eastern side of the city. The steel was supplied from local Devon fabricators and is now being lifted into place.

It follows months of work on site by contractors Kier with roads and car parks now in place and the groundworks for the main building nearly complete.

The latest drone footage can be seen here https://youtu.be/XvGChIZaPk0

FORWARD LOOK

Over the next month we are expecting;

- Tree planting to begin on site beginning this now will mean that some of the planting has had chance to become established before the site opens
- Utilities work continues along Merafield Road to bring all the utilities to site.
- Drake Memorial Park work starts in December on the foundations and the build of the new Drake Memorial Park office